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2National Grid 

National Grid Gas intends to propose a reduction of capacity released during Summer 2023 at the Milford Haven ASEP 

via a change to Entry Capacity Release (ECR) Methodology Statement:

• The proposal will be issued to consultation next week 

• The consultation (min. 28 days) will be launched via the Joint Office distribution list

• Once it closes, the consultation report will be submitted to Ofgem for consideration and decision 

• Parties who have previously showed interest in the topic (but who might not be subscribing to JO emails) will 

also be notified

Milford Haven Risk

Reasons for putting the proposal forward is a combination of the following factors: 

• Wider customer / consumer risk and potential costs if frequent constraint management actions need to be taken 

due to extended periods of time when LNG flows exceed network capability 

• Uncertain geopolitical situation / export to EU to continue

• Information related to Norwegian pipeline maintenance link to Gassco pages

We recognise that there are different industry views regarding consumer risk and feel it is our role to consult so that 

customers can put forward their views. Feedback received via the consultation process will be shared with Ofgem for 

consideration in the decision making process.

https://umm.gassco.no/?col=A_AssetName&dir=ASC
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